
For Immediate Release: 

Subject: Exciting News: TeamLogic IT of Ashburn and Manassas, Leesburg, 
Winchester are Merging! 

We are thrilled to announce the merger of TeamLogic IT of Ashburn with TeamLogic IT of 
Manassas, Leesburg, and Winchester! This exciting development will enhance the services 
you already rely on while expanding our expertise, resources, and support capabilities. 

We are also pleased to share that Cory Boxall will serve as the President and CEO of the 
newly merged entity. Mr. Boxall brings 25 years of Federal Business experience, 
specializing in Business-to-Business, Business-to-Government, Business Intelligence, and 
Strategic Relationships, with specific expertise in the Information Technology community. 
He has been a trusted TeamLogic IT Franchise Owner since 2017. 

As we move forward, Ken and Pam Blackwell, along with our leadership team, remain 
committed to ensuring a smooth transition and continuity of service. 

What This Merger Means for You: 

 The same trusted team and personalized service you know 

 Expanded technical proficiency and additional support staff 

 Greater ability to tackle complex IT challenges 

 Continued commitment to proactive, reliable IT solutions 

Our goal is to ensure a seamless transition with no disruption to your services. Over the 
coming weeks, we will reach out with more details to keep you informed. Rest assured; 
your IT needs remain our top priority. 

We are grateful for your continued partnership and look forward to providing you with 
even greater support. If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to us. 
Best regards, 


